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Appointment of Team Rector 
 
Dear friends,  
  We write to invite your thoughts, comments and feedback to assist the Parochial Church 
Council (PCC) in their decisions and thinking during the process of appointing the next Team Rector for the 
Ingleborough Team Ministry following Anne Russell’s departure recently. The appointment process has 
already begun, but is in its early stages. The position will be advertised early in 2022. At present we are in a 
stage of consultation and formulation of necessary paperwork to advertise the post.  
 The form below gives some areas which you may like to comment upon, but please do not feel 
restricted by the questions. If you would like more information on how the process works, please get in 
touch with any member of the PCC or with Revd Nick.  
 
PCC of St Mary’s Church, Ingleton – October 2021 
 
1. Parish of Ingleton – What about the parish of Ingleton would you like to highlight to a prospective clergy 
person?  e.g. local school, community centre, local businesses, landscape, etc… Specific examples, please.  
 
 
 
 
2. St Mary’s Church – What would you like to draw to the attention of a prospective clergy person about 
the church and congregation?  
 

General Administration  

Mission and Outreach 

Relations with other church denominations  

Church courses and discipleship 

Other…  

3. The New Team Rector  - List the qualities and skills you would like to see in the new priest.  
 

 

 

 

4. Any other comments  

 

Please return form to PCC Secretary, Sue Simpson (41271), susanmsimpson@btinternet.com or hand to 

churchwardens during Sunday service.  
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